
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the fiscal affairs of the Town of Windsor Highway Garage 
Capital Project for the period beginning on March 1, 2022 and ending on October 24, 2024, 
have been examined by the Office of the State Comptroller, and that the report of 
examination performed has been filed in my office where it is available as a public record for 
inspection by all interested persons. 

Pursuant to Section 35 of the General Municipal Law, the Town Board of the Town of 
Windsor has prepared a written response to the report, including any Corrective Action 
Plan. This response  is incorporated into the final audit report as Appendix A and is available 
for public inspection along with the report in the Town Clerk’s office. 

Dated: 9/10/2025  
By: Elizabeth Pfister 
Town Clerk, Town of Windsor 


